Important Notice

Nagoya City Medical Association Emergency Care Center

To provide safe and secure medical care to outpatients, we have issued this Important
Notice. We appreciate your understanding and cooperation.

[Important Notice]

®We are a medical institution providing primary emergency care services. The
members of the Nagoya City Medical Association take turns to provide
medical care services at our center. Therefore, if the duty doctor is not
specialized in your symptoms, we may introduce a secondary medical
institution to you. Thank you for your understanding in advance.

@ After consultation, treatments (such as intravenous drips, inhalation, etc.)
and various examinations are administered as deemed necessary by the duty

doctor, which means that patients cannot request medical treatments or

€ 0ur center is a medical institution for primary emergency medical care;

therefore, we give minimum prescription drugs (as a rule, generally for one

day or a few days in the case of weekends/holidays) as emergency
measures.

@ If your symptoms do not improve after receiving medical services at our
center or if you still worry about your symptoms, be sure to visit your family
doctor or a medical institution specialized in your symptoms on a weekday.

€ Our staff will assess whether you are infected with COVID-19 or influenza.
Please follow their instructions regarding waiting areas, consultation order,
and payment.

®Please understand that the consultation order may change depending on the
condition of patients.

€®We do not issue certificates regarding recovery from COVID-19, influenza,
or other infectious diseases.
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